
 

 
April 14 & 15, 2018 – Historical Reflections 

July 14 & 15, 2018 – Hymn Sing & Hymnal Celebration 

October 13 & 14, 2018 – Homecoming & Concert 

 

Sunday, June 10, 2018 

Sunday School – 89      Worship – 139  

OFFERING 
Spending Plan (general) $3,825.05 
Mennonite Women $247.00 
Bicentennial Book $8.00 
Education Commission/SS Book 20.00 
MYF Fundraiser $20.00 
MYF Mission Trip $200.00 
 
Oak Grove offers an electronic giving option. Please contact the 
church treasurer at treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com, if 
interested. 
 
SAVE THE DATES 
July 8 – Church Picnic at Jaquet Pond 
July 14 – Bicentennial: Piano Recital by George Bixler, 7pm 
July 15 – Bicentennial: Hymn Sing, 2pm 
July 16-21 – MYF mission trip to Guatemala  
July 29-August 2 – Vacation Bible School 
August 3 & 4 – Relief Sale 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Sunday, June 17, 2018 
Prelude: Angela Buller 
 
Welcome: Sue Herman, Worship leader 
 
Call to Worship 
Prayer  
 
Hymns: HWB#6 “Here In This Place” 
               HWB#107 “Blessed Savior, We Adore Thee” 

- Paula Vaschiko, song leader 
 
Community Life Announcements 
Pastoral Prayer  
 
Offering 
Offertory: Angela Buller 
 
Hymn of the Month: HWB#385 “What gift can we bring” 
 
Drama 
 
Hymn: HWB#439 “I Want Jesus to Walk With Me” 
 
Scripture: 1 Samuel 15:34-16:13 
 
Sermon: “Rise Up and Anoint Him” – Pastor Doug 
 
Baptism 
     Carrie Skarl presented by Lynae Baer 
     John Skarl presented by Scott Jaquet 

Hymn of Response: SJ#82 “Water Has Held Us” (insert) 

Benediction 

Oak Grove Mennonite Church 
7843 Smucker Road, Smithville, OH 

330.669.2697 
www.oakgrovemc.org 

 
Pastor Douglas J. Zehr zehr.douglas@gmail.com 
Associate Miriam R. Zehr ogpastor.miriam@gmail.com 
Church Office oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com 
Treasurer treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com 
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This Week at Oak Grove 

8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 

9:15am: Sunday School 
 
9:30am: Worship at OrrVilla 

10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
 
Greeters: Jess & Beth Hamman 
 

Nursery: 
9:15am – Tom & Kathy Smucker 
10:30am – Gladene Hershberger & Joanne Murray 
 
MYF Fundraiser Meal & Congregational Meeting 
 
Monday, June 18 
Bicentennial Committee, 6:30pm 
 
Saturday, June 23 
Work Day, 8am-12pm 
 
Happy Birthday! 
17 Mary Lynn Miller 
19 Jess Hamman 
22 Krista Martin 
23 Bill Miller 
24 Kirsten Lichti 
Happy Anniversary! 
18 John & Jennifer Sullivan 
21 Duane & Deb Kurtz (43) 
22 Fritz & Ellen Sprunger (55) 
  

Next Sunday, June 24th, 2018  
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
 
9:15am: Sunday School 
 
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
“As We Work Together” 2 Cor. 6:1-13 
 
Greeters: John & Mary Lynn Miller 
 
Nursery:  
9:15am – Dennis & Karen Ramseyer 
10:30am – Matt & Beth Falb 
 
 
All Church Bike Ride, 2:30pm 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Oak Grove Preschool is looking to expand their sub list. If you 
have interest in becoming a substitute, please see Mindy Horst. 
 
Vacation Bible School will be July 29-August 2 from 6-8:30pm at 
Orrville Mennonite Church. The theme this year is Shipwrecked: 
Rescued by Jesus. Register at vbspro.events/p/f9fa03.  
 
The Bicentennial Committee will meet on Monday, June 18, at 
6:30pm. 
 
Dear Church Family, is your flower bed producing more flowers 
than you can possibly enjoy? Are you willing to share some with 
the church for Sunday morning? If so, please contact Debbie 
Beechy.  
 
It is time for the Relief Sale, which will be held at the Wooster 
Fair Grounds on August 3 & 4. If you would be willing to help 
with the Oak Grove food stand, please give Donna Kindy a call at 
330-464-1243. We are also in need of approximately $600.00 for 
expenses.  You can put checks in the offering earmarked Relief 
Sale Food. 
 

The Oak Grove Family Picnic is July 8 at Dale & Marilyn Jaquet's 
pond. We will begin at 4:00 p.m. and eat at 5:00 p.m. Look for a 
flyer in your mailboxes soon. 
 

In the coat rack area, you will find a peach basket marked for 
water bottles. If you have old, unused, extra water bottles, 
plastic or metal, taking up space on your shelves, please feel free 
to place them in the basket. Jennifer Hartzler will use them at the 
5K Race in August. Any extra bottles will be donated to MCC 
Connections after the race.   
 
Please remember to sign up to Volunteer or Run the 5K Race 
on Saturday, August 4, at 8:00 AM. Information can be 
found at the Ohio Mennonite Relief Sale website under the 
Attractions and Run 4 Relief 5K headings  OR 
at http://www.ohiomccreliefsale.org/run-relief-5k  under the 
REGISTER heading.  
 

All Church Bike Ride - June 24 at 2:30 p.m.  The bike ride will be 
on the trail from Creston to Rittman. It will start behind the 
police station in Creston.  Go north on Rt. 3 to Creston, turn right 
on Bank St. then right on Brooklyn. The Fellowship & Service 
Commission will furnish refreshments afterward until 4:30 
p.m.  Remember your helmets and water bottles. 
 
Bicentennial Blanket Project: On Wednesday another 12 
comforters were knotted and are ready to be bound and 
counted! THANK YOU for your continued work! With only 11 
more comforters to knot, one more knotting event will have us, 
in six short months, at the finish line for the comforter portion of 
this blanket project. Mark your calendars now for June 27 and 
come from 2:00-4:00 and/or 6:00-8:00 to have your hand in the 
final event to complete this ambitious project. You have been 
steadfast, persistent, and totally amazing in your support. THANK 
YOU! THANK YOU!                                
 

http://www.ohiomccreliefsale.org/run-relief-5k

